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Education for boys and girls between 6 and 16 is compulsory and free.
Do you have children who are due to start attending 1st grade, 1st
middle school or 1st high school in September 2024<

You must register from 18 January to 10 February 2024 «
via online procedure on the website: &

https://unica.istruzione.gov.it/it/orientamento/iscrizioni —
You must have a digital identity as SPID.

Search for your street school on:
http://mappe.comune.prato.it/cercascuole/

If you need information or want support in filing out the
application form (also for children and teenagers), you
can call 0574-1835439 on Mondays and Thursdays from
9am to Tpm and from 3pm to 5pm. Tuesday, Wednesday
and Friday from 9 am fo 1 pm and take some equip-
ment to get help from one of the support staff present
in the area where cultural mediators of the Chinese,
Urdu, English and Arabic languages will be present.

‘ If you need SPID credentials, hurry! Connect to
" https://www.spid.gov.it/
and follow the online procedure.
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Save the Children.
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